
      

 

PSA  
All Saskatoon Public Schools to reopen Tuesday, November 26 
For immediate release: November 25, 2024 – 3:30 p.m. 
  
All Saskatoon Public Schools will be open tomorrow—Tuesday, November 26. The schools 
were closed yesterday (November 25) with the safety of our students, staff, and families in 
mind, and to help keep vehicles off the streets in support of the citywide snow clearing 
effort. 

Please note that the city’s road conditions are still impacting traffic movement across the 
city. Please take extra care and allow for extra time when travelling. We also ask that all 
drivers exercise caution at school zones this week, as the presence of large snowbanks can 
make it difficult to see students crossing at crosswalks and intersections.   
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